
From: Tracy Gabriel <gabriel@crystalcity.org> 
Sent: Friday, March 01, 2019 5:03 PM EST 
To: Christian Dorsey <cdorsey@arlingtonva.us>; Katie Cristol <kcristol@arlingtonva.us>; Libby Garvey
<lgarvey@arlingtonva.us>; Erik Gutshall <egutshall@arlingtonva.us>; Matt de Ferranti <mdeferranti@arlingtonva.us> 
CC: Mark Schwartz <mschwartz@arlingtonva.us>; Shannon Flanagan-Watson <sflanagan-watson@arlingtonva.us>; Natalie
Monkou <nmonkou@arlingtonva.us>; Glenda MacMullin <GMacMullin@cta.tech>; Andrew Vanhorn
<avanhorn@jbgsmith.com>; Nora Dweck-McMullen <nora@dweckproperties.com>; Robert Mandle
<rmandle@crystalcity.org> 
Subject: Crystal City BID Position Statement on HQ2 in Arlington 
Attachment(s): "CCBIDamazon-policy-statement_2-12-19.pdf" 

Dear Chair Dorsey and County Board members,

I am writing to share that the Crystal City Business Improvement District fully supports Arlington County’s performance-

based incentive package with Amazon for its second headquarters. The Crystal City BID Board took formal action at the

January meeting to establish and approve a position statement on HQ2 in Arlington. We respectfully submit our statement to

the County Board for your consideration. It is also posted on our website and has been broadly distributed to our

stakeholders.

Best regards,

Tracy

-- 

Tracy Gabriel
President and Executive Director 

Crystal City Business Improvement District

2001 Jefferson Davis Hwy, Suite 505 

Arlington, VA 22202

703.412.9434 
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